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Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 4:10:56 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Koby Moridzadeh
To: eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl, Kevin Hoodward,

Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com,
gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica,
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com,
savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black, Koby Moridzadeh

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutribon and Dietebcs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutribon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educabon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciabve of your support for the
Nutribon and Dietebcs program at LBCC. If you have any quesbons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:33:44 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: Re: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 5:22:55 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Yu Horng Nguyen
To: Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl,

Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com,
dietary2@cvbayvista.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone,
Terri L, Mendez, Jessica, Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com,
savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black
ACachments: Outlook-n04yvzhj.png, Outlook-euotkhsm.png, Outlook-dupq1asl.png, Outlook-gpuktlsy.png,

Outlook-oi3kkwbh.png, Outlook-1ujbhdcs.png, Outlook-bwwxahik.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizadon. Do not click links or open aeachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Happy Holidays!

I approve the transidon of Nutridon Assistant from AA to AS. 

Sincerely,

Yu Horng Nguyen, RDN
Public Health Nutritionist 
 2525 Grand Avenue | Long Beach, CA 90815
Office: 562.570.4466 |  

Follow us for updates. Siguenos en las redes sociales: 

To help balance the City’s budget during this economic downturn, some services are closed on alterna:ng
Fridays for staff furloughs (unpaid :me off). These furloughs affect many opera:ons in all City Departments
and help prevent significant service reduc:ons to the community. To see a schedule of impacted service days,
visit www.longbeach.gov/furlough. We appreciate your pa:ence and understanding.
This communicadon may contain confidendal Protected Health Informadon. This informadon is intended only for the use of the
individual or endty to which it is addressed. The authorized recipient of this informadon is prohibited from disclosing this informadon to
any other party unless required to do so by law or reguladon and is required to destroy the informadon aher its stated need has been
fulfilled. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby nodfied that any disclosure, copying, distribudon, or acdon taken in
reliance on the contents of these documents is STRICTLY PROHIBITED by Federal law. If you have received this informaMon in error,
please noMfy the sender immediately and arrange for the return or destrucdon of these documents.

https://instagram.com/clbwic
https://www.facebook.com/LBHealthWIC/
http://www.longbeach.gov/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SX87FG6
https://es.surveymonkey.com/r/WNXX2FW
https://wichealth.org/
https://wichealth.org/?languageId=2
http://www.longbeach.gov/furlough
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From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:10 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avandhospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com <cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com>; dietary2@cvbayvista.com
<dietary2@cvbayvista.com>; gcontreras36@gmail.com <gcontreras36@gmail.com>; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>; Yu Horng Nguyen
<YuHorng.Nguyen@longbeach.gov>; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com <nikinchrge@yahoo.com>;
savagelinda973@gmail.com <savagelinda973@gmail.com>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
-EXTERNAL-

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutridon and Dietedcs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutridon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educadon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciadve of your support for the
Nutridon and Dietedcs program at LBCC. If you have any quesdons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:23:49 Pacific Standard Time

Page 1 of 3

Subject: RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 10:36:07 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Beth Cordova
To: 'Rivas, Luis', 'Bellflower Dietary', Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth

Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl, Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2),
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com, Verone, Terri
L, Mendez, Jessica, Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com,
savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza^on. Do not click links or open a_achments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning! I approve also, this is wonderful!
 
Beth Cordova, MPA, RDN
Dietetic Internship Director | PHFE WIC
Pronouns: she, her, hers
Phone: (626) 856-6618 ext. 324
Mobile:     (626) 483-1746
bethc@phfewic.org | www.phfewic.org
 
From: Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 10:08 AM
To: 'Bellflower Dietary' <Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>; eric koen
<evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth Batalao
<Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl <Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>;
Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami <mnezami@avan^hospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew
(2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>; cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com;
gcontreras36@gmail.com; Verone, Terri L <Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica
<JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>; Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova
<BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com;
savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>
Subject: RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Hi Everyone ,
Yes definitely I approve it !!!
 
From: Bellflower Dietary [mailto:Dietary@bellflowerpa.com] 

mailto:bethc@phfewic.org
http://www.phfewic.org/
mailto:Dietary@bellflowerpa.com
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Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 5:17 PM
To: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>; eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn
<GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito
<DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl <Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>;
Mandy Nezami <mnezami@avan^hospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Rivas, Luis
<LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L <Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica
<JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>; Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova
<BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com;
savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Hello,
 
Yes, I approve the AA to an AS Degree.  It would greatly benefit the industry of Nutri^on and Diete^cs
program.
 
 
From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:11 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avan^hospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutri^on and Diete^cs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutri^on Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
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graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educa^on (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are apprecia^ve of your support for the
Nutri^on and Diete^cs program at LBCC. If you have any ques^ons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics__;!!CUeWlBvF!KSls1xtlueZzWV2HtsTB8I65E9UWLccbxPpr2LdIN6j-ghouNtEJW_Svk-UXOcbsP6Vg$


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:27:09 Pacific Standard Time

Page 1 of 3

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 8:49:08 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Stephanie Lew (2)
To: David Zito, Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, Jana D Nicholl,

Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com,
gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica,
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com,
savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black, Koby Moridzadeh

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaaon. Do not click links or open abachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

What a great step forward. I approve.
 
Stephanie Lew, MS, RD
slew2@memorialcare.org
T 562.933.3958
 
 
From: David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2020 8:18 AM
To: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>; eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn
<GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanahospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Warning Outside Sender

I approve.
 
Thanks/David Zito
 
Get Outlook for iOS

mailto:slew2@memorialcare.org
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__aka.ms_o0ukef&d=DwMFAg&c=PUnqOsCos0lYmbMtBbnNaXdHYubkuj3DpsbI90l9Eks&r=zJxS4yaIckgYTRogxVSUb36_eaV_oiI96LxUjNCiGcE&m=WiWgkMoVAXY4l3lPAIS0zKsE0yxPWEOq1W65yfN9Ub4&s=uW4WYae7IMRz4SQnz7kIgoUtpwgPNipVMVm8DHlvOAs&e=
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From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:10:56 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanahospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com <cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com>; dietary2@cvbayvista.com
<dietary2@cvbayvista.com>; gcontreras36@gmail.com <gcontreras36@gmail.com>; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov <Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov>; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>;
Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com <nikinchrge@yahoo.com>;
savagelinda973@gmail.com <savagelinda973@gmail.com>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 

[ EXTERNAL EMAIL ]

 

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutriaon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educaaon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciaave of your support for the
Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at LBCC. If you have any quesaons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
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NOTICE: This email may contain CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for use by the specific
individual(s) to which it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified that
any unauthorized use, dissemination or copying of this email or the information contained in it or attached to it is
strictly prohibited. If this email contains Protected Health Information (PHI), such information may only be used or
disclosed in accordance with applicable law; improper use or disclosure of PHI may result in penalties or other legal
action against you. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and immediately notify the person named
above by reply email. Thank you.



Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:30:05 Pacific Standard Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: Re: [Ext] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 5:35:10 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Janolino, Gracelynn
To: Koby Moridzadeh
CC: eric koen, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl, Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, Stephanie

Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com,
Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica, Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov,
Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com, savagelinda973@gmail.com, Michelle
Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaaon. Do not click links or open abachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi to all!
Yes, I approve the change.

Gracelyn Janolino, RDN
Director Nutriaon Services
Morrison Healthcare 

On Dec 2, 2020, at 4:11 PM, Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu> wrote:

This email contains a link or abachment. Please make sure it’s from a trusted source before you open
the abachment or click on the link

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at Long Beach City
College (LBCC) would like to convert the Nutriaon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate
in Art) to an AS (Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both
for the college and our students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed
to 63, which will allow students to graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain
within the financial aid unit requirement. Second, it AS degree will align with other Career
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Technical Educaaon (CTE) programs at the college and in our region. In order to achieve
this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members. We will be grateful if
you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next week
Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciaave of your support for
the Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at LBCC. If you have any quesaons please feel free to
contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

This email is subject to certain disclaimers, which may be reviewed via the following link. hbp://www.compass-
usa.com/disclaimer/

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lbcc.edu%2Fprogram-nutrition-dietetics&data=04%7C01%7CGracelynnJanolino%40IamMorrison.com%7C1c17fae40b3a4db0e05608d8971feac8%7Ccd62b7dd4b4844bd90e7e143a22c8ead%7C0%7C0%7C637425510627562804%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=scwEk4nwzEP7HQcFEF9cf2b2ih4l9VqQ0AEPr66w89E%3D&reserved=0


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:36:32 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 5:07:34 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Elizabeth Batalao
To: Koby Moridzadeh
CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaPon. Do not click links or open aRachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

I approve.
 
 

 

Elizabeth Batalao, RD
Director

Kaiser Permanente
Baldwin Park Medical Center
Food and Nutrition Services

Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org

(626) 851-7023 (office)
(626) 506-5969 (mobile)
---------
kp.org/thrive

 
From: Dietary - Country Villa Bay Vista Healthcare Center <Dietary2@cvbayvista.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:40 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanPhospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary <Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>;
Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L <Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica
<JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>; Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; BETHG (PHFEWIC.ORG)
<BETHG@PHFEWIC.ORG>; Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com;
savagelinda973@gmail.com; Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Re: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 

CauGon: This email came from outside Kaiser Permanente. Do not open aRachments or
click on links if you do not recognize the sender.

mailto:Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org
http://kp.org/thrive


Page 2 of 3

Hello all,
Yes i approve
 
Gladys Contreras DSS
Dietary Supervisor
COUNTRY VILLA BAY VISTA HCC
5901 DOWNEY AVE.
LONG BEACH CA. 90805
WORK 562-634-4693
CELL 562-235-9627
Dietary2@cvbayvista.com
 

From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:10:56 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanPhospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com <cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com>; Dietary - Country Villa Bay Vista
Healthcare Center <Dietary2@cvbayvista.com>; gcontreras36@gmail.com <gcontreras36@gmail.com>;
Bellflower Dietary <Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov <Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov>; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>;
Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com <nikinchrge@yahoo.com>;
savagelinda973@gmail.com <savagelinda973@gmail.com>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaPon. DO NOT click links or open aRachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you are unsure about an aRachment or
have quesPons, please contact IT Support.

 

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the NutriPon and DietePcs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the NutriPon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS

mailto:Dietary2@cvbayvista.com
mailto:kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
mailto:evkoen@yahoo.com
mailto:GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com
mailto:Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org
mailto:DZito@lbschools.net
mailto:Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org
mailto:kjhoodward@aol.com
mailto:mnezami@avantihospitals.com
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mailto:cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com
mailto:cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com
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mailto:gcontreras36@gmail.com
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mailto:JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com
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mailto:nikinchrge@yahoo.com
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mailto:bblack@lbcc.edu
mailto:kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
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(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical EducaPon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciaPve of your support for the
NutriPon and DietePcs program at LBCC. If you have any quesPons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

The materials in this message are private and may contain information that is privileged and confidential, Protected Health Information within the
meaning of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and/or Medical Information within the meaning of the Confidentiality of
Medical Information Act (CMIA). If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, copying, forwarding,
printing, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED and may be unlawful. If you
have received this message by error, or have reason to believe that you are not authorized to receive it, please notify the sender immediately to
arrange for return or destruction of these documents and delete this message.

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using
or disclosing its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently
delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them.  Thank you.

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics__;!!BZ50a36bapWJ!9TTY9YVXA0K92IIvaA78tVI2CFzzV9eyg4vbvmC9rxRsINgPSyrMQE0zcAEi-40otxgdbg$


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:28:39 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 6:17:47 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Verone, Terri L
To: Jana D Nicholl, Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito,

Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com,
dietary2@cvbayvista.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Mendez,
Jessica, Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, BETHG (PHFEWIC.ORG), Guel, Marcelino,
nikinchrge@yahoo.com, savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaaon. Do not click links or open abachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello all,
 
I also approve this change
 
Terri Verone, RD
Assistant Chief, Nutrition and Food Service, Food Management Operations
VA Greater Los Angeles Healthcare System
(: 310.268.3185
 
From: Jana D Nicholl <Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 11:25 PM
To: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>; eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn
<GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito
<DZito@lbschools.net>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanahospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; BETHG (PHFEWIC.ORG) <BETHG@PHFEWIC.ORG>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Hi Koby,
 
This is wonderful. I approve and support this change.
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Hope you are well,
 
Jana Nicholl, MS, RD, IBCLC, CNSC
Assistant Director, Food and Nutriaon Services
 
Kaiser Permanente, Downey Medical Center
Department of Food and Nutriaon Services
Phone: (562) 657-9359; Tie 8.327.9359
Cell Phone: 562-382-4308
Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using
or disclosing its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently
delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them.  Thank you.
 
From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:11 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanahospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; BETHG (PHFEWIC.ORG) <BETHG@PHFEWIC.ORG>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 

CauNon: This email came from outside Kaiser Permanente. Do not open abachments or
click on links if you do not recognize the sender.

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutriaon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
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mailto:kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
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graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educaaon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciaave of your support for the
Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at LBCC. If you have any quesaons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using
or disclosing its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently
delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them.  Thank you.

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fwww.lbcc.edu%2Fprogram-nutrition-dietetics__%3B!!BZ50a36bapWJ!6HL1I5PgTBJTdHD_NTHOdWo8MX9sq59ZLNb3tkn0mvGLgXqWKlAcbrBVr3jIHS4Dpw%24&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cdd38cdff3a9e45750aa608d8975ca5ee%7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf%7C0%7C0%7C637425771475440048%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=JYTw8PJq9bO5euJ9U8fdfM5us1oxtAlbSB%2Fo8k%2BU%2FDY%3D&reserved=0


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:39:01 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: Re: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 4:39:30 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Dietary - Country Villa Bay Vista Healthcare Center
To: eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl, Kevin Hoodward,

Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com,
Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica, Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov,
Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com, savagelinda973@gmail.com, Koby
Moridzadeh

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black, Koby Moridzadeh

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza_on. Do not click links or open a`achments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello all,
Yes i approve 

Gladys Contreras DSS
Dietary Supervisor 
COUNTRY VILLA BAY VISTA HCC
5901 DOWNEY AVE.
LONG BEACH CA. 90805
WORK 562-634-4693
CELL 562-235-9627
Dietary2@cvbayvista.com

From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:10:56 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avan_hospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com <cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com>; Dietary - Country Villa Bay Vista
Healthcare Center <Dietary2@cvbayvista.com>; gcontreras36@gmail.com <gcontreras36@gmail.com>;
Bellflower Dietary <Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov <Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov>; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>;
Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com <nikinchrge@yahoo.com>;
savagelinda973@gmail.com <savagelinda973@gmail.com>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza_on. DO NOT click links or open a`achments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you are unsure about an a`achment or have ques_ons,
please contact IT Support.

 



Page 2 of 2

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutri_on Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educa_on (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are apprecia_ve of your support for the
Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at LBCC. If you have any ques_ons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

The materials in this message are private and may contain information that is privileged and confidential, Protected Health Information within the meaning of the Health
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and/or Medical Information within the meaning of the Confidentiality of Medical Information Act (CMIA). If you are
not the intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, copying, forwarding, printing, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on
the contents of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED and may be unlawful. If you have received this message by error, or have reason to believe that you are not
authorized to receive it, please notify the sender immediately to arrange for return or destruction of these documents and delete this message.

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:35:00 Pacific Standard Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 5:16:30 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Bellflower Dietary
To: Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl,

Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com,
dietary2@cvbayvista.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica,
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com,
savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza_on. Do not click links or open a`achments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
 
Yes, I approve the AA to an AS Degree.  It would greatly benefit the industry of Nutri_on and Diete_cs
program.
 
 
From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:11 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avan_hospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutri_on Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
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(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educa_on (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are apprecia_ve of your support for the
Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at LBCC. If you have any ques_ons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:43:55 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: Re: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 10:31:05 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Linda Savage
To: Mandy Nezami
CC: Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl,

Kevin Hoodward, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com,
gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica,
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com, Michelle
Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza]on. Do not click links or open a^achments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello all,
I approve of changing the Nutri]on Assistant program from an AA to an AS degree. 

Linda Savage, DTR, CDM/CFPP

On Wed, Dec 2, 2020 at 5:32 PM Mandy Nezami <mnezami@avan]hospitals.com> wrote:
Good evening everyone :

I approve !

Thank you 

Mandy Nezami, Dr PH, RD
System Director, Food and Nutri]on Services
Avan] Hospitals
Office: 310.532.4200 x7298 | Cell: 310.962.9308
mnezami@avan]hospitals.com | www.avan]hospitals.com

From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:11 PM
To: eric koen; Janolino, Gracelynn; Elizabeth Batalao; David Zito; Jana D Nicholl; Kevin Hoodward; Mandy Nezami;
Stephanie Lew (2); cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com;
Bellflower Dietary; Rivas, Luis; Verone, Terri L; Mendez, Jessica; Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova;
Guel, Marcelino; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino; Becky Black; Koby Moridzadeh
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
ATTENTION: This email was sent from an account outside of Avan: Hospitals. Use Cau:on when opening
aAachments, clicking links or responding to informa:on requests.

Dear Advisory members,

 

I hope this finds you all well and healthy!

mailto:mnezami@avantihospitals.com
mailto:mnezami@avantihospitals.com
http://www.avantihospitals.com/
mailto:kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
mailto:cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com
mailto:dietary2@cvbayvista.com
mailto:gcontreras36@gmail.com
mailto:Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov
mailto:nikinchrge@yahoo.com
mailto:savagelinda973@gmail.com
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We would like to inform you that the Nutri]on and Diete]cs program at Long Beach City College (LBCC) would like
to convert the Nutri]on Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS (Associate in Science). We believe
the change will be advantageous both for the college and our students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60
as opposed to 63, which will allow students to graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the
financial aid unit requirement. Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educa]on (CTE) programs
at the college and in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board
members. We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are apprecia]ve of your support for the Nutri]on and
Diete]cs program at LBCC. If you have any ques]ons please feel free to contact me.

Thank you.

 

 

 

Healthy Regards,

 

Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN

Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics

Co-Chair, CTE Committee

Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)

Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor

Long Beach City College

562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)

Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu

Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics

 

 

This e-mail is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential
or legally protected from disclosure. Dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or the information herein by anyone other than
the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this e-mail in error, please call Avanti Hospitals, LLC at 310.356.0550 and destroy the original message and all
copies.

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:20:43 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: Re: [Ext] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 11:58:18 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Guel, Marcelino
To: Mendez, Jessica, Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David

Zito, Jana D Nicholl, Kevin Hoodward, Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2),
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com, gcontreras36@gmail.com,
Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Beth Cordova,
nikinchrge@yahoo.com, savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black
ACachments: Outlook-ycdjlp0y.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizadon. Do not click links or open aeachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Greedngs,

In addidon, I approve of the change. Godspeed.

In Good Spirit,

​MARCELINO GUEL JR.
CHEF MANAGER
LA CASA/ MORRISON
OFFICE 562-634-9534 EXT.213
MOBILE 626-232-3957
MARCELINOGUEL@IAMMORRISON.COM
6060 PARAMOUNT BLVD, LONG BEACH, CA 90805

From: Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 11:10 AM
To: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>; eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn
<GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito
<DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl <Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>;
Mandy Nezami <mnezami@avandhospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com <cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com>; dietary2@cvbayvista.com
<dietary2@cvbayvista.com>; gcontreras36@gmail.com <gcontreras36@gmail.com>; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov <Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov>; Beth
Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>; Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@IamMorrison.com>;
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nikinchrge@yahoo.com <nikinchrge@yahoo.com>; savagelinda973@gmail.com
<savagelinda973@gmail.com>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Re: [Ext] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
Hello Everyone,

Thank you for the Advisory, great improvement!

I approve of the change as well

From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:10 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avandhospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com <cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com>; dietary2@cvbayvista.com
<dietary2@cvbayvista.com>; gcontreras36@gmail.com <gcontreras36@gmail.com>; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov <Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov>; Beth Cordova <BethG@phfewic.org>;
Guel, Marcelino <MarcelinoGuel@IamMorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com <nikinchrge@yahoo.com>;
savagelinda973@gmail.com <savagelinda973@gmail.com>
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
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Subject: [Ext] Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
This email contains a link or aeachment. Please make sure it’s from a trusted source before you open the aeachment
or click on the link
Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutridon and Dietedcs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutridon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educadon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciadve of your support for the
Nutridon and Dietedcs program at LBCC. If you have any quesdons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

This email is subject to certain disclaimers, which may be reviewed via the following link. hep://www.compass-
usa.com/disclaimer/

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lbcc.edu%2Fprogram-nutrition-dietetics&data=04%7C01%7CMarcelinoGuel%40IamMorrison.com%7Ccaa853b2bd2345da322808d897bf0e02%7Ccd62b7dd4b4844bd90e7e143a22c8ead%7C0%7C0%7C637426194126751096%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ODZyhSZZ01ZX8Q3c%2FHsHIxggLwE%2FfIYRRHuV%2FbpJJVc%3D&reserved=0


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:31:04 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: Re: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 6:26:34 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Kevin Hoodward
To: Koby Moridzadeh

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaMon. Do not click links or open aPachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Evening,

I approve!

Kevin Hoodward DSS

Sent from AOL Mobile Mail
Get the new AOL app: mail.mobile.aol.com

On Wednesday, December 2, 2020, Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu> wrote:

Dear Advisory members,

 

I hope this finds you all well and healthy!

We would like to inform you that the NutriMon and DieteMcs program at Long Beach City College (LBCC) would like
to convert the NutriMon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS (Associate in Science). We believe
the change will be advantageous both for the college and our students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to
60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within
the financial aid unit requirement. Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical EducaMon (CTE)
programs at the college and in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory
board members. We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback
by next week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciaMve of your support for the
NutriMon and DieteMcs program at LBCC. If you have any quesMons please feel free to contact me.

Thank you.

 

 

 

Healthy Regards,

 

Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN

Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics

Co-Chair, CTE Committee

Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)

http://mail.mobile.aol.com/
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Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor

Long Beach City College

562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)

Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu

Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics

 

 

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 13:32:06 Pacific Standard Time

Page 1 of 2

Subject: Re: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 5:32:21 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Mandy Nezami
To: Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Jana D Nicholl,

Kevin Hoodward, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com,
gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica,
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, Beth Cordova, Guel, Marcelino, nikinchrge@yahoo.com,
savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black, Koby Moridzadeh

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza_on. Do not click links or open a`achments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening everyone :

I approve !

Thank you 

Mandy Nezami, Dr PH, RD
System Director, Food and Nutri_on Services
Avan_ Hospitals
Office: 310.532.4200 x7298 | Cell: 310.962.9308
mnezami@avan_hospitals.com | www.avan_hospitals.com

From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:11 PM
To: eric koen; Janolino, Gracelynn; Elizabeth Batalao; David Zito; Jana D Nicholl; Kevin Hoodward; Mandy Nezami;
Stephanie Lew (2); cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower
Dietary; Rivas, Luis; Verone, Terri L; Mendez, Jessica; Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; Beth Cordova; Guel,
Marcelino; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino; Becky Black; Koby Moridzadeh
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 
ATTENTION: This email was sent from an account outside of Avan: Hospitals. Use Cau:on when opening
aAachments, clicking links or responding to informa:on requests.

Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutri_on Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educa_on (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are apprecia_ve of your support for the
Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at LBCC. If you have any ques_ons please feel free to contact me.
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Nutri_on and Diete_cs program at LBCC. If you have any ques_ons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 

This e-mail is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or
legally protected from disclosure. Dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or the information herein by anyone other than the
intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please call Avanti Hospitals, LLC at 310.356.0550 and destroy the original message and all copies.

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics


Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 14:02:07 Pacific Standard Time
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Subject: RE: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 11:25:29 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: Jana D Nicholl
To: Koby Moridzadeh, eric koen, Janolino, Gracelynn, Elizabeth Batalao, David Zito, Kevin Hoodward,

Mandy Nezami, Stephanie Lew (2), cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com, dietary2@cvbayvista.com,
gcontreras36@gmail.com, Bellflower Dietary, Rivas, Luis, Verone, Terri L, Mendez, Jessica,
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov, BETHG (PHFEWIC.ORG), Guel, Marcelino,
nikinchrge@yahoo.com, savagelinda973@gmail.com

CC: Michelle Fino, Becky Black

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaaon. Do not click links or open abachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Koby,
 
This is wonderful. I approve and support this change.
 
Hope you are well,
 
Jana Nicholl, MS, RD, IBCLC, CNSC
Assistant Director, Food and Nutriaon Services
 
Kaiser Permanente, Downey Medical Center
Department of Food and Nutriaon Services
Phone: (562) 657-9359; Tie 8.327.9359
Cell Phone: 562-382-4308
Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using
or disclosing its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently
delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them.  Thank you.
 
From: Koby Moridzadeh <kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 4:11 PM
To: eric koen <evkoen@yahoo.com>; Janolino, Gracelynn <GracelynnJanolino@IamMorrison.com>; Elizabeth
Batalao <Elizabeth.X.Batalao@kp.org>; David Zito <DZito@lbschools.net>; Jana D Nicholl
<Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org>; Kevin Hoodward <kjhoodward@aol.com>; Mandy Nezami
<mnezami@avanahospitals.com>; Stephanie Lew (2) <SLew2@memorialcare.org>;
cjuarez@alamitosbelmont.com; dietary2@cvbayvista.com; gcontreras36@gmail.com; Bellflower Dietary
<Dietary@bellflowerpa.com>; Rivas, Luis <LuRivas@EnsignServices.net>; Verone, Terri L
<Terri.Verone2@va.gov>; Mendez, Jessica <JessicaMendez@IamMorrison.com>;
Yuhorng.nguyen@longbeach.gov; BETHG (PHFEWIC.ORG) <BETHG@PHFEWIC.ORG>; Guel, Marcelino
<MarcelinoGuel@iammorrison.com>; nikinchrge@yahoo.com; savagelinda973@gmail.com
Cc: Michelle Fino <mfino@lbcc.edu>; Becky Black <bblack@lbcc.edu>; Koby Moridzadeh
<kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu>
Subject: Your approval needed (AA degree to AS degree)
 

CauNon: This email came from outside Kaiser Permanente. Do not open abachments or
click on links if you do not recognize the sender.

mailto:Jana.D.Nicholl@kp.org
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Dear Advisory members,
 
I hope this finds you all well and healthy!
We would like to inform you that the Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at Long Beach City College
(LBCC) would like to convert the Nutriaon Assistant degree from an AA (Associate in Art) to an AS
(Associate in Science). We believe the change will be advantageous both for the college and our
students. First, it will drop the unit requirement to 60 as opposed to 63, which will allow students to
graduate sooner, enter to industry market, and remain within the financial aid unit requirement.
Second, it AS degree will align with other Career Technical Educaaon (CTE) programs at the college and
in our region. In order to achieve this goal, we will need approval from the advisory board members.
We will be grateful if you can consider the request and provide us with the necessary feedback by next
week Monday Dec 7th (please reply to all). As always, we are appreciaave of your support for the
Nutriaon and Dieteacs program at LBCC. If you have any quesaons please feel free to contact me.
Thank you.
 
 
 
Healthy Regards,
 
Koby Moridzadeh, M.ED., RDN
Program Director & Associate Professor of Nutrition & Dietetics
Co-Chair, CTE Committee
Nutrition & Dietetics Program (SLO Facilitator)
Nutrition & Dietetics Club Advisor
Long Beach City College
562-938-4176 (Office F115A- Mail Code B-5)
Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
Visit https://www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics
 
 
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using
or disclosing its contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently
delete this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them.  Thank you.

mailto:Kmoridzadeh@lbcc.edu
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.lbcc.edu/program-nutrition-dietetics__;!!BZ50a36bapWJ!6HL1I5PgTBJTdHD_NTHOdWo8MX9sq59ZLNb3tkn0mvGLgXqWKlAcbrBVr3jIHS4Dpw$
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